Tue 20 Apr 2021 8:38PM

funds proposal: 400+1 consultation

~ | [Thread Author] - Private - Seen by 55

Hi everyone!

I would like to request $200 from the fund for a consultation with 400+1 - feel free to read
more via the thread I created specifically about/for this possible training: https://
www.loomio.org/d/7F10Sfsx/training-with-400-1-and-beyond. Suggestions for alternative amt
of compensation are welcome, too. $200 is the amount suggested by [Vendor #1] and
[Vendor #2], co-founders of 400+1.

Poll Created - Tue 20 Apr 2021 8:41PM

funds proposal for 400+1 consult Closed
Thu 13 May 2021 12:04PM

Outcome
by [Thread Author] Sat 8 May 2021 7:14PM

do we need more votes? only 17 out of 68 participated

requesting $200 to compensate 400+1 for a consultation, a 2 hour (max) meeting during
which we discuss a possible training, ask/answer questions, etc.

Results
Results Option % of points Voters
Agree 92.3% 24 [Images redacted]
Abstain 7.7% 2 [Images redacted]
Disagree 0.0% 0
Block 0.0% 0

Undecided 0% 39 [Images redacted]
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26 of 65 people have participated (40%)

[Member #1]

O

- Tue 20 Apr 2021 8:41PM

thanks for keeping this rolling! more meeting date options (after 4/30) would be nice to give
all members more advance notice to attend, if possible

[Member #2]

©

- Tue 20 Apr 2021 8:41PM

agreeing with the $200 !

Item removed

[Thread Author] - Sat 24 Apr 2021 2:56PM

Needing more engagement here & have extended both the meeting poll & funds proposal by
another 24 hours! Please participate if you're able!

@[Member #1], I'm totally open to contacting 400+1 for more dates/available meeting day
options, if you and/or other members feel strongly about this (I would understand & want to
make the meeting accessible) -- for context: sometimes it takes a week+ to get a response
from them, and their availability seems to shift from week to week, so when I got these
dates from [Vendor #1] my first impulse was to act quickly & try to secure a time just to
minimize the back-and-forth email waiting game - and I realize this may be unnecessarily
rushing the process! Thank you for the ask :) Let's check back on this when we have more
engagement on the funds proposal, and we can go from there?
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[Thread Author] - Wed 28 Apr 2021 8:37AM

Update: I have reached back to [Vendor #1] and have asked for more date options re our
consultation so that all of us may have more time to vote and/or attend! My ask was that
they give us dates that are at least 2 weeks away from their next response, if possible. I will
keep the funds proposal open for more participation, but have deleted the meeting poll for
now. Thank you!

Poll Created - Sun 2 May 2021 12:05AM

consult meeting time Closed Fri 14 May
2021 11:28AM

Outcome
by [Thread Author] Fri 14 May 2021 11:32AM

Trying this again! [Vendor #1] got back to me - anytime the week of the 17th works for them,
and no time constraints were given. Comment or add your availability, time wise, if it
varies?

Results

America/New_York Votes[Images Redacted]

Mon 17 May 2021 3:00PM5
Tue 18 May 2021 3:00PM4
Wed 19 May 2021 3:00PM4
Thu 20 May 2021 3:00PM5
Fri 21 May 2021 3:00PM7

Sat 22 May 2021 3:00PM7.5

10 of 65 people have participated (15%)
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[Group Admin] - Sun 2 May 2021 12:06AM

Mon 17 May 2021 3:00PM
Tue 18 May 2021 3:00PM
Wed 19 May 2021 3:00PM
Thu 20 May 2021 3:00PM
Fri 21 May 2021 3:00PM
Sat 22 May 2021 3:.00PM

I'm unavailable. We do need at least 21 votes, @[Thread Author].

[Member #1] - Mon 10 May 2021 11:46AM

@[Thread Author] I'm not sure whether 17 votes constitutes a quorum.. need to check back
on the handbook.. But looks like 5/22 at 1pm EST worked best for folks?

[Thread Author] - Mon 10 May 2021 12:52PM

I reopened the funds proposal! We need at least 21 votes (thank you @[Group Admin]!)

+ [ believe 5/22 at 3pm (15:00) EST is the outcome, unless we hear back from other members
before the end of the day

[Group Admin] - Mon 10 May 2021 1:24PM

2 votes away from approval <3

[Group Admin] - Fri 14 May 2021 9:01AM

This proposal has been approved! <3 @[Thread Author], can you check in with them and
ask their PayPal information so we can transfer the $200?

Thanks so much,
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[Group Admin]

[Thread Author] - Fri 14 May 2021 10:30AM

Funds can be sent to
https://www.paypal.com/paypalme/fourhundredandone?locale.x=en_US
Thank you!

[Group Admin] - Fri 14 May 2021 10:35AM

funds have been sent! thanks [Thread Author] for your care in this
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